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[Hancock, MI] The Portage Health Foundation is hosting an “Update to the Community” 
breakfast on March, 22, 2018. The breakfast will be held in the Portage conference room 
located on the seventh floor of the Magnuson Franklin Square Inn in Houghton.  
 

Portage Health Foundation (PHF) will be giving an update to the community on their programs, 
funding that has been granted, and their future granting and program plans.  
Please join us and other community members for this update. A buffet breakfast will begin at 
8:00 a.m., with the program commencing at 8:30 a.m.  
 
RSVP no later than Friday, March 9, 2018, if you plan to attend by calling 906-523-5920 or 
emailing info@phfgive.org.  
 
We look forward to seeing you! 
 
 
 


